
Fall 2024 

The trustees are embarking on a strategic plan under the direction of our director Adam Shlager 
who will guide us through the process. One of the tenets of a plan for the future is to ensure that 
facilities and staff are taken care of and that plans are in place for any maintenance that might 
arise. While our building is new, most of its mechanical parts have a twenty-year shelf life. Those 
systems are expensive, so we want to make sure to save for them in an appropriate fashion, so we 
are not caught off guard. 
We will also be using our crystal ball to try and look ahead three to five years to determine our 
community’s needs. Services and programming are important to the success of the library and 
expanding those areas will certainly be key in our thinking. 
Serving Greenlanders from infancy through the golden years is on our agenda. What will our 
children need to become successful members of our town and what can we do for our aging 
population to keep them vital members of the community? We will be looking to our strategic 
partners and our patrons to answer some of these questions. Please, don’t hesitate to let us know 
your thoughts. 

 


